
Ltd. 

               
Welcome Back! 

Classes Begin Monday Sept 8th! 
 

We are off to another great season here at The Dance 
Shoppe. We would like to welcome back all of our 
returning dancers and families. It’s nice to see familiar 
faces every year. For our new families and dancers, 
thank you for choosing The Dance Shoppe. We hope 
to make your experiences here memorable and fun. If 
you or your dancer would like to try a different class 
or style of dance, please let us know and we will try 
and accommodate you. We feel that it’s very im-
portant that everyone finds a class that they enjoy. Alt-
hough some classes have filled, we may be opening 
more classes soon. Please let us know if you would 
like a certain class and we will put you on our wait 
list. 

Class Schedule 
 

Please note that as per your September registration 
agreement we must have 5 dancers enrolled in a class 
in order for that class to run.  Any classes that do not 
get 5 students will be reviewed and may need to be re-
scheduled.  We apologize for any inconvenience!   
 

Remote Viewing 
 

TDS has a camera system which allows you to watch 
your dancer in the comfort of your own personal 
space, on your phone or device. Log-in information is 
available at the studio on the bulletin boards.  
 

Adult Classes 
 

TDS is excited to offer Adult classes in 6 week ses-
sions! Adult classes will begin the week of  September 
8th. Sign up today. 

Adult Ballet : 9:00pm to 9:45pm 
Adult Hip Hop—Wednesday 8:15pm to 9:00pm 

Adult Tap— Thursdays 8:30pm to 9:15pm 

 

 

Social Media 
 

We have a studio “App”!! Download it today and 
receive up to date notices, register for programs, 
read newsletters etc...Works for both iPhone  and 
android phones. The Dance Shoppe Ltd also has a 
Facebook, Instagram and Twitter account. Please 
check our website for the links to these profiles 
and invite all your friends to “LIKE” TDS!! The 
pages will keep you updated with all the happen-
ings in and around the studio. 

 
Shoes and Dress Code 

 
As per your September registration agreement, 
proper shoes will be required by October 1st. If 
you are not sure what shoes are required, please 
refer to your registration package. Also, please 
dress properly for class i.e.: No Jeans, hair pulled 
back etc.  For all your dancers needs please see In-
Step Active Wear @ 905-876-0320.  They are lo-
cated at 885 Main St. E. 

 
 

Studio Office Hours 
Starting the week of September 8th. 

Monday to Friday 4pm to 8:30pm 
        Saturday 9am to 2:00pm 

 
 

TDS Staff 2025/26 
 
We are all feeling re-energized and ready to get 
our 2025/26 season underway!  We sincerely look 
forward to working in a partnership with you and 
your dancer to make this the best 
year ever!!  

 
 

 

September News 

“Keep on Dancing”! 

www.thedanceshoppe.com 

“Milton’s Family Dance Studio! " 


